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A warm welcome to Shane and Ivon
Muir and their family!  We welcome
your generous support of their ministry
to Mexico!

Thank you all for being a part in reaching our Zanesville community
this past Wednesday.  The Lord was so good to us and blessed us with
wonderful children and teens.

Join us for Part 2 of Life Class tonight @5
The purpose of this class is to help lay a Christian
foundation for our families in a secular world.

Following Life Class Ben will lead in an initial follow-up Y4J meeting.

The Collingsworth Family will be having a concert on September 25th
at 6PM at Cornerstone Full Gospel Church in Duncan Falls. Tickets are
available at theCollingsworthFamily.com

20s Get-Together
Titus and Cherie are inviting young adults in their 20s to a Bible study
at their home, Friday, October 8 @ 7PM.

Prayer List . . . With God All Things Are Possible!

● Remember especially in prayer our medical workers as they deal with the
trauma of COVID.

● Pray for Aaron and Ali Kuhn with an urgent prayer request.
● Please remember Steve Stetler’s family as they are grieving their loss.
● Please remember Kayla’s coworker who is struggling seriously with COVID.
● Pray for Kassey’s brother-in-law Jamie who has COVID.
● Pray for Nellie Staffey (Paul Veyon’s Client) who had a stroke and is looking at

therapy.
● Pray for Rick Tanner’s mother who probably only has a few days to live.  Pray

for Rick who has some hard decisions to make.
● Pray for David Aldred’s family as they are sorrowing the loss of his niece last

week.
● Colisa and Barb Glass have both made improvements but need continued

prayer for recovery.
● Our Sunday night prayer circles.
● Y4J- pray for our community that Jesus would help us be His hands and feet
● Please pray for Dessa’s Aunt Jane, she is still in the hospital and in a lot of

pain.
● Remember those who have not been able to get to church including Terry

Kuhn, Don and Nancy, Herman Brugh -- Pray for God’s special presence and
encouragement to them!

● Our online church family.
● Pray for the members of your church family! You may never know when

someone is carrying an extra heavy load—emotional, spiritual, financial.
● Most importantly-Pray for those who do not know Jesus as a personal

Savior!
Ongoing physical needs:
Janeen Bonifant, Linda Jones, Ruth Harris, Don & Nancy Newman, Evelyn Fair, Victoria
Harris, Eber and Edith Harper—and family member caregivers, Herman Brugh, Jeff
Brooks, Victoria Harris, Jennifer Carter, Joey Jacolene, Adam Loyd’s parents, Janel
Keaton, Henry Yester, Gary and Susan Wickham, Ronnie Rickett.
Our Missionaries:  Hutchisons in the Philippines; Maricka Harrer in South Africa, Muirs
and David Martinez in Mexico; Troyers as the doors start to open to return to Asia; and
Tim and Becky Keep, Missions Directors. Pastor Ronaldo, Philippines, suffering greatly
with cancer.
Our Haiti missionary and native friends on LaGonave and the work of the DecAid
Project
Our Conference President: Chris and Julie Cravens
Our National Leaders and the unrest of our nation. Pray for a national revival!
Pray for our government workers.
Contact Pastor Titus to add a prayer request  (989) 388-7658

Every Day pause where you are at 7:14 AM and 7:14 PM to pray!




